
Invitation: Launch of the #RacialJustice Campaign

The Centre for Human Rights, Faculty of Law, University of Pretoria is pleased
to invite you to the launch of the 2023 #RaciaJustice Campaign. The Centre 
joins the global community in the fighting against racism, racial discrimination 
and xenophobia. The campaign aims to achieve racial justice for the many 
victims of racism and racial discrimination, in the region and continent alike.

Event Details
Date: Wedsnesday, 26 July 2023

Time: 09:00 – 11:00 (SAST)
Venue: Faculty Tea Room, Faculty of Law building, University of Pretoria

For more information on #RacialJustice Campaign visit
www.chr.up.ac.za/racialjustice

Click here to RSVP

http://www.chr.up.ac.za/racialjustice
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScNfjDrOoJpRQCUTpYOOPiMhCnq7llj9pQlzWUq5PTUkQEKww/viewform

